
FY 2021-2022 AUDIT OF THE WEST MICHIGAN CHAPTER OF THE 

ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTANTS 

The fiscal year 2021-2022 audit of the West Michigan Chapter of the Association of 

Government Accountants was conducted by Neil Hammerbacher, CPA.  I reviewed 

statements, balances, receipts and disbursements and performed other audit procedures as 

needed.   

I believe that the FY 2021-2022 West Michigan AGA Chapter Financial Statements 

accurately reflect the financial position of the West Michigan Chapter of the Association 

of Government Accountants.   

Questions regarding this review can be directed to Neil Hammerbacher, CPA. 

Respectfully submitted on April 17, 2023. 

 


